
 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Year 6, 

It’s sad to think of you leaving us in July, especially in these unprecedented 

circumstances where we haven’t been able to watch you grow and learn over the 

last 11 weeks. We are sure that you would have done yourselves, your families and 

the school proud in your SATs, and in all the other events planned for your last term 

at primary school. We know that there are so many things that you are missing right 

now, so we wanted to give you a moment to reflect on your time at Sherwood, and 

to bring you and your memories together for us all to share in a Leavers’ Year Book, 

which you will each receive a copy of by the end of the year. 

You task, therefore, is: 

1. To answer a few questions about yourself and your memories at Sherwood 

(see template below); 

2. To email the Year 6 team a photograph of yourself: on your first day at 

Sherwood/in Foundation in your school uniform; and a current photograph of 

yourself – this could be a nice smiley portrait or one where you are ‘striking a 

pose’ (school uniform not required). Photographs should be portrait rather 

than landscape please. 

Thank you so much for all your achievements so far, and for all the hard work you 

are doing at home – we are extremely proud of you all. Stay safe, keep smiling and 

we hope to see you all soon. 

 

Miss Terrell, Mr Whelan & the Year 6 Team  

 

 

 

 

*Please note photographs and memories will be published in the Year 6 

Leavers’ Book. 

 



Please answer the questions about yourself and the memories that you have made 

at Sherwood. Try to keep your answers quite brief – one sentence is enough. 

You can either complete the questions on the template below (see separate file for 

just the template) and email them back to us, or complete in your Remote Learning 

book and send us a photograph of your work.  

Please can we have your answers and photos for the Year Book  by Wednesday 10th 

June? 

Get thinking… 

Name 

A little-known fact 

about yourself 

What is your favourite 

subject? 

What is your greatest 

achievement during 

your time at Sherwood? 

What will you miss most 

about our school? 

What will you miss most 

about our year group? 

What is your favourite 

memory of Sherwood 

Primary School? 

What are you looking 

forward to most at 

secondary school? 

Where do you see 

yourself in 10 years’ 

time? 

 


